
 

 
 
 
 
We use the Maths Rose Hub to form our planning 
for mathematics. 
 
Our focus this term is Fractions, Shape, Data and 
Number.  Any opportunity to practise online, and 
play games that involve number work would be good 
additional learning. Where possible, encourage your 
children to count every day and try to vary the way 
you begin and end your counting- i.e. one day it 
might be twos, then tens then beginning on 12 for 
example, rather than 1. Have competitions to make 
the learning fun and try to encourage your child to 
work on the Maths targets in their reading records.   

During our Literacy we shall be writing fantasy 
stories and Animal Poems.  As part of our writing, 
we will be learning about tenses, plurals, suffixes, 

alliteration and similes.   
 
To help at home you could read and 
write stories together and look at 
poems about animals.   
 
Your child will have a literacy tar-
get in their reading record to prac-
tise at home.   

 

‘Where My Wellies Take Me!’’ 



For Science 
For Science we are looking at seasonal changes and understanding 
the different types of weather.   

We will finish off the topic by planning and  performing a weather 
report.   

Geography:  We will be looking at becoming more famil-
iar with the locality.  To do this we will be learning how to 
read maps and understand the symbols and coordinates. 
We will then conduct our own surveys and analyse the re-
sults.   We will finish by having a celebratory picnic on the 

field.   

Art:  

During Art and Design, we will be taking 
inspiration from the illustrator ‘Olivia 
Lomenech Gill’ and creating our own col-
laged scrapbook  style illustrations of 
our local area. We will use watercolour 
and sketching skills to achieve this. 

Music:  To fit with the story-
telling part of this topic the 
children will be singing and dif-
ferent songs and the  main or-
chestral work is Peter and the 
Wolf.   

Computing:

 

 

This half-term Squirrels class will be starting with 
e-safety and then moving onto data handling.  They 
will finish the topic with multi-media and get to pro-
duce their own weather report!   

 

We look forward to starting the topic at school and 
hearing all about how you have been learning at home  

RE: We will be looking 
at Special places and 
why they are special. 
We will be looking at 
how different places 
are special to differ-
ent religions.   


